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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN 
April 23, 2012 

 

Attention Junior and Senior Parents (and other prom-goers): 
 

Post Prom Donations Needed 

SHS 2012 Prom is this Saturday, April 28th. To those of you who have not yet donated to this year's Post Prom event, we 

still need your help!  –  please contribute what you can to help make this evening both memorable and fun for a great group 

of teens!  Drop off or send donations (checks payable to Shorewood High School) to: 

Lisa Blind 

1301 E. Olive Street 

Shorewood, WI 53211 

Please contribute by this Wednesday, April 25th.  

Your support is critical to the success of this event 
 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 

The 2012 Post Prom Committee 

 

Grand March Tickets 

Grand March Tickets are available to parents (and others) for $5 each.  If do not get yours at school this week, there will be 

tickets available at the door – but you must have exact change. 

 

FAQ – Why am I being asked to donate to post prom, when my child has already paid for tickets? 

The ticket price to prom covers entertainment and food that is provided during prom, which ends at 11:30.  We all know that 

teens do not want their prom experience to end that quickly, so post prom is hosted by parents.  Post prom is held in the 

same location as prom and continues until 2:00 am.  Prom tickets are already costly for teens, hence we ask local 

businesses and parents to cover the cost of post prom.  See above for how to donate. 

 

Important Letter from SHS 

Parents whose students have purchased tickets, or are attending prom as the guest of another student, should have 

received a letter in the mail from SHS about behavior expectations and other rules and information about prom.  Please 

read it carefully.  This should be a fabulous and safe evening for our kids! 

 

Photographs 

In addition to the photos that will be taken prior to prom, parents are welcome to bring their cameras to the Grand March.  

There will also be a professional photographer taking photos during the March.  You may view them online after prom at 

www.lifetouchevents.com. The password will be  

 

Prom Timing and Details 

 Prom will be held at the Renaissance Place on April 28. 

 Prom is from 8:00 pm to 11:30 pm.  Post prom is from 11:30 pm to 2:00 am in the same location 

 Prom tickets cost $55 this week. 

 The Grand March is an opportunity for parents to view the students as they enter the ballroom – you won’t want to 

miss this opportunity to see the teens all dressed up and all grown up. 

o The Grand March begins at 8:45, Parents may arrive at 8:30 

o Tickets to the Grand March cost $5 each can be purchased at school or at the door.  Please bring exact 

change! 
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